101 Spruce St. N.
Timmins, ON P4N 6M9

Phone: (705) 268-7443 NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Fax: (705) 267-3590
Toll Free : (877) 422-9322
www.ncdsb.on.ca

September 25, 2013
Dear Lori Hurtubise

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board has entered into a Boundary Review Process
in the Temagami area, potentially affecting students currently attending both English
Catholic Central School in New L nsultation process, with recommendations
coming from a Boundary Review Committee.

The Boundary Review Committee is an advisory committee appointed by the Board of
Trustees. The purpose of the committee 0 TDsi.af54.021c2g325 TwpRe-ttee.
y for any particular school or neighbourhood.

consist of the following:

1e affected school(s) or designate
om each school in the review
cluded in the review

ed)

bers)
ansportation Representative (if required)

lary Review Committee (BRC) to follow is located on

and is also available at English Catholic Central School in New Liskeard
and St. Patrick Catholic School in Cobalt or available upon request.

We look forward to beginning the Boundary Review Process in early October and if you
have any questions please contact Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at 705-268-
7443 or by email at amarks@ncdsb.on.ca.

Regards

Glenn Sheculski
Director of Education

NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD



